
From: April & Dennis Brown
To: Sonja Cady
Cc: Trevorirish@comcast.net
Subject: 2022106177 Irish Reasonable Exception Use
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2023 5:32:05 PM

We are owners and residents of the property located at 7025 Libby Road NE,
Olympia, WA 98506. Our property is located to the south of the proposed
2022106177 Irish Reasonable Use Exception. 
We fully support the granting of the Irish Residential Use Exception. 
We look forward to having Mr Irish as a neighbor.

April Scharer and Dennis Brown
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